Memo

To:
John Mascio

From:
Rob Vescio
Date:
11/12/2003
Re:
Board of Health Reappointments
CC:
Bob Webb



On October 2, 2003, this office submitted the names of Dr. Roy Titchworth, Dr. Susan Gollin, Dr. Janet Summers, and Azizi Powell to County Council for reappointment to the Allegheny County Board of Health.  

In deference to the incoming administration, we are officially withdrawing the aforementioned candidates for reappointment.  We currently have no further candidates for your consideration for the Board of Health.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at extension 6506.  Thank you.
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